
 

 
Dear Senior Parent, 
 
Can you believe our Seniors will graduate in only four short months?  The Senior Party Planning Committee has been 
working hard to plan a celebration for our students. ​Our goal is to provide a safe and fun environment for our 
graduates to celebrate this important milestone together. Should we not be able to gather due to the pandemic, 
funds raised will be used to recognize and celebrate our Seniors in other meaningful ways.  
 
Celebrating our Seniors is reliant on the funds raised by a variety of class party fundraisers. We’re off to a good start but, 
we still have a way to go!   ​Please consider supporting the Class of 2021 through any of these opportunities.  
 

  
Thank you for supporting our amazing students!  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Julie Dorn and Alicia Schimke 
Sr. Party Co-Chairs 
tonkaseniorparty@gmail.com 
 
 

ONLINE AUCTION: MARCH 11-15  
 
Check out AMAZING items up for grabs- experiences, 
gift cards,  
 
Link goes live March 11th! 
PartyAuction 
 
Have items to donate? Please contact: 
tonkaseniorparty@gmail.com 
 

PLANT SALE: MARCH-APRIL (Pick up May 8th) 
  

 

SPIRITWEAR; ON SALE NOW  
 
Celebrate your Senior through great merchandise 
including tumblers, mugs, T-shirts and more!  
Order HERE 
 

 

DONATE NOW: VEnmo or cash/check donation 

 

Venmo @Tonka-Party-2021​ (Tonka SrParty) 

 
MHS Senior Party Treasurer 

℅ Julie Dorn  
PO Box 1007  

Minnetonka, MN 55345 
 

Donate Here Online 
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